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CLASSES RESUME JANUARY 8 FOR ALL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – Acting Commissioner Dionne Wells-Hedrington announces that all public 
schools across the territory will resume regular instruction on Tuesday, January 8, 2019. 
 
Inaugural events and activities will not interfere with school openings. However, schedules are 
subject to change following the inauguration of the Governor-elect.  
 
Schools are closed on Monday, January 7, in observance of Three Kings Day. 
 
For more information, please contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 643-4787. 
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